Jazz for All Ages Report for Oct. 2018 HHIBAC Exec. Bd. Meeting

The following letter requesting volunteers for the Jazz for All Ages Fest was sent out to 14 sorors on Oct. 9th. As of Oct. 13, we have three (3) sorors who volunteered for Sun., Nov. 4 and four (4) sorors are on board for Monday, Nov. 5th. We'll continue to encourage sorors to sign up to volunteer. Six volunteers are needed for each night.

Phone calls were made, and texts were sent.  A few sorors said that they will get back to me. The following sorors have responded with the date(s) that they can volunteer.

Sunday, Nov. 4th                                 Monday, Nov. 5th

Connie Pouncy                                     Marion Payne
Pamela Redmon                                  Wanda Wood-Knox
Patricia Montgomery                            Patricia Montgomery
                                                             Diane Neal

Thanks to the sorors who stepped up to volunteer for this auspicious volunteer opportunity. Last year, Soror Trish, Soror Wanda and I were at the Jazz for Ages performance the night before Hurricane Irma hit our area. The night was very calm and the performance was abbreviated. The music still resonates with me, especially "What a Wonderful World" by Louis Armstrong.

(I purchased four tickets for Sunday, Nov. 4th. My husband and I will be attending the performance along with my two guests from Columbia, SC.) 

Respectfully submitted,

Soror Diane Neal 
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